
 

 

Saanich School District has been successfully welcoming 

International students for almost 20 years. 

Our success has led to increased enrollment in our program.  As 

such, we are hoping to entice more warm and caring families to 

host our next group of  students.   

Host families not only receive reimbursement of  $925 per month but 

also enjoy the unique opportunity to learn about other cultures 

while sharing Canada with their students.   

 

 

 

 

“This has been a very rewarding 

experience for our family, and I can’t 

say enough about the program and 

the good things it brings to all of us 

connected with it!” (Glen Brown, 

Parkland Host Parent) 

Further information can be found on our 

website www.sisp.sd63.bc.ca . 

Call or email for more details. 

SISP Office 250-655-2720 

chiebert@saanichschools.ca 

If you live near Claremont, Stelly’s or Parkland Schools you 

can help us say “yes!” to another International Student for 

Fall 2019. 


